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DATE:   2019-5-23 
Customer:  Newark Electronics 
 
  
Subject: TE Connectivity PN:2299287-1&2299287-2 POD-LOK 187 FLAG Alert 
 

Dear TE Connectivity (TE) Customer:  

 

This communication is to alert TE customers of a planned modification to the design of POD-LOK terminals, PN`s 
2299287-1 and 2299287-2. The terminals will be modified to improve applicator consistency for housing insertion 
performance. This modification is required for use with a TE applicator. While a change notice will be distributed 
separately, TE will accept return of unapplied product at this time. Product already applied is unaffected, and if you have 
local applicator which can crimp properly per TE application specification 114-106262, no action is required.    

Please contact TE Customer Care to arrange product return and replacement. The affected PNs and deliveries shipped to 
you are listed as below. Please contact your Customer Care representative by 6/5/2019 to confirm your receipt of this 
letter. 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Customer Care representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sun Chune 

Quality Manager Appliances BU 

Tyco Electronics (Qingdao) Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sold to Party Sold to name Material Number Batch No ShptoParty Shipto Party Name SO No SOItm PO Number Delivery Qty

2299287-1 18414N 1327156 Newark Electronics 3056822341 9 851817 6043871356 9600

2299287-2 18412D 1327156 Newark Electronics 3056822341 10 851817 6043496823 9600

167839 Newark Electronics

Tyco Electronics (Qingdao) Co., Ltd. 
 
Hetao Export Zone, Chengyang District,  
Qingdao, Shandong, China 


